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11th June 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents.  

As you are all aware we have our own children at home, we have looked at our schedule 

and have come to realise that we are not spending enough time with them so from the 1st 

July our closing times will be changing and we do respect that this could affect some of our 

children that we currently have in our care and we completely understand if you wish to 

withdraw your child from our care, these are the new times below  

July 

Monday 8:00am – 6:00pm  

Tuesday 8:00am – 4:00pm 

Wednesday 8:00am – 6:00pm 

Thursday 8:00am – 4:00pm  

Friday 8:00am – 4:00pm  

 

From September  

Monday 8:00am – 4:00pm  

Tuesday 8:00am – 4:00pm 

Wednesday 8:00am – 4:00pm 

Thursday 8:00am – 4:00pm  

Friday 8:00am – 4:00pm  

 

 

If in the meantime you do wish to talk to us please arrange to come and see us or we can speak over 

the phone, we are happy to try and accommodate were we can these new times will also continue 

into September as you are all aware that spending time with our children is very important. 

 

Thank you  

Happy tiney home Nursery 
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